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Comments: To the USFS: I sincerely hope that you will eliminate the logging and sale of old-growth trees on

public lands. Old-growth forests are critical to the ongoing health of our environment, and they are essential to

protecting our climate and biodiversity. We cannot afford to lose them. I also hope that you will manage our

public forests so that we can develop new mature growth areas, as we need to restore much of the old-growth

that we've already lost.


